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May 15, 2012
The Honorable Kelly Ayotte

United States Senate

188 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-224-4952

Dear Senator Ayotte:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports the “Remembering America’s Forgotten Veterans Cemetery Act” (S. 2320) that would authorize the American Battle Monuments Commission (ABMC) to operate and maintain the Clark Air Force Base Veterans Cemetery in the Philippines.


The cemetery is the final resting place for more than 8,600 service members and their families and was maintained by the U.S. military until 1991when it was abandoned in conjunction with the withdrawal of the U.S. military from the Philippines.


ABMC seems well suited for this task. Established by Congress in 1923, the Commission commemorates the service, achievements, and sacrifices of U.S. Armed Forces through its management of 24 overseas military cemeteries.


The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
cc: 
NP, NVP, and RPNW
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